
 
 
 

    
 
 

 
 

FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER 2023 
‘The Great Spotacular!’ 

 

We will be supporting Children in Need and this year 
we would like the children (and staff!) to wear 

anything spotty, or something Pudsey for a donation 
of £1.00 which will go directly to Children in Need. 

 

 
All donations can be sent in with your child 
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http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=children+in+need+2013&start=227&um=1&safe=vss&hl=en&biw=1280&bih=785&tbm=isch&tbnid=DSDLSV5KLDm1GM:&imgrefurl=http://swinemoorprimary.org.uk/author/gmcgowan/page/4/&docid=jcmkn4eU5hZJ1M&imgurl=http://swinemoorprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/Children-in-need-2.jpg&w=385&h=250&ei=dCtpUr_XILKg7Abs4YDwCQ&zoom=1&iact=rc&dur=234&page=8&tbnh=140&tbnw=216&ndsp=33&ved=1t:429,r:44,s:200,i:136&tx=132&ty=114

